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19th May 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As you will know, the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee is fast approaching and we are pleased to 

let you know we will be marking the occasion in a few ways, starting with some activities 

on Friday 27th May. Firstly, we will be holding a celebratory lunch, and will set up tables 

outside on both playgrounds, so that everyone can have their lunch outside and enjoy 

the weather! Our caterers will be serving sandwich platters, savoury pinwheels and 

celebration cupcakes and scones so please book your child for a hot dinner if you would 

like them to have this option. Children bringing in a packed lunch are welcome to bring a 

picnic blanket (with their name on) to school to enjoy lunch outside with all their friends. 

We are planning to have bunting and music to make this an extra fun day for all.  

Pupils are invited to wear red, white and blue to make this a non-uniform day and we will 

be marking the event in the afternoon by doing something special. All primary school 

children across the country are due to receive a gift and we will hand these out that day 

to take home.  

We appreciate that most of our Year 6 pupils will be away having fun on their Call of the 

Wild residential trip, but rest assured that their gift will be waiting for them after the half 

term break. We will also be continuing on the celebrations for everyone to enjoy at our 

Jubilee themed Friends’ Summer Carnival on Saturday 18th June – a date to mark on your 

calendars if you haven’t already!  

The Friends will be running the Jubilee Carnival from 2pm until 5pm, and events on the 

day will include a Jubilee themed fancy dress competition, and a homemade crown 

parade! Come dressed as the Queen herself, a castle, the Union Jack, anything you feel 

will relate to the theme. Or make a very special crown to wear proudly during the fair and 

be in for a chance of winning a prize for the best costume and/or the best crown!  

The Friends will also host their usual BBQ and Bar, along with a whole range of stalls and 

activities. Keep an eye on our newsletter and the Friends’ Facebook page for more 



 

 

information and bring your picnic blanket or chair to and set yourselves up for an 

afternoon of fun and games at Red Hill Field – we look forward to seeing you all. 

 

With very best wishes 

 

 

Stephen Snelson    Rachel Watts 

Headteacher    Deputy Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 


